
 
The 2024 Annual Ordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of Thai Capital 
Corporation Public Company Limited, held on Tuesday, 30 April 2024, resolved 
to approve the Financial Statements for the year ended December 31, 2023. 
The Company has published financial statements announcement on website.   
 
 
TCC News Date 23 May 2024 
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